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Llopd's Register of Shipping,
Ocean Chambers, Lc:rwgat;e,

Hull, 26th august,1938,

Dear Mr. Sladden,

I have your letter regarding the M.V,"LIZZIE &
ANNIE", and as soon as possible I shall make an
opportunity to see the Owmer and arrange if possible
for the machinery and hull records to be brought into line,

The Owners had no intention of holding the Special
survey when he applied for the extension. But for some
reason he changed his mind at the time or the General
Exemination, and completed the 5th Speclal Survey No.l.

I shall advise you as soon as I can as GO0 my
interview with the Owner.

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

R.J.Sladden, Esq.,

LONIDON,
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